
December 16-20, 2024

Welcome to 2025! I pray you all had a blessed Christmas and New Years. This week will be
quite cold at school so please send in warm winter gear. Here are notes for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ Reminder we have chapel the day we come back to school on Monday,

January 6.
○ We do not have school Friday, January 10th for parent teacher conferences.

★ Memory Work for Third Quarter
○ We will not be starting memory work this week. I will be sending the 3rd

quarter memory work sheet home this week.
★ Reading Bingo Challenge

○ In the red folder, there will be information regarding a Reading Bingo
Challenge going on in the classroom. Please make sure to read this
information.

★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Math we will study symmetry, fractions, and comparing numbers.
○ Christ Light we will learn about Jesus Transfiguration and how Jesus

comforts his disciples.
○ Social studies we will be learning about problem solving as being a good

citizen.
○ Gym class we will be finishing up parachute and doing fitness activities.
○ Superkids we will work on adjectives in our writing, bossy E words ending in

S, and learning new memory words.
○ Music class will review so mi la patterns and music listening.

Mrs. Trimmer


